
To: Kerstin Hancock - Williamson County Purchasing 

From: Edward Gomez – Williamson County EMS 

Date:  May 20, 2010 

Re: Recommendation of vendor for power stretcher – Fiscal year 2011 

 

Williamson County EMS is recommending Stryker Medical as the vendor of choice for the purchase of 

power stretchers specified by Williamson County EMS.  This recommendation is based on several 

factors. 

 Evaluations conducted the previous year by paramedics of Williamson County EMS. 

 Superior ergonomic features. 

 Superior comfort for patients. 

 Maintenance of stretchers will continue with our current maintenance company. 

 No modifications needed on the ambulances. 

 All required specifications met by Stryker 

 

Please inform the selected vendor and thank the competing vendors for their effort. 

 

Sincerely, 

Edward Gomez 

Logistics Commander 

Williamson County EMS 

  

 


